
 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Alberta Mounted Shooters Association (AMSA) is excited to announce our second annual 
Spring Riding Challenge, taking place from March 1 to May 15. This event brings together riders 
from all disciplines from across Alberta, Canada, and North America to build community and 
encourage each other to get out and ride their horses. 

To help make this event a success, we are reaching out to local businesses for support. We kindly 
request donations in the form of gift cards, products, or services to be used as prizes. Your 
generous contribution will help us recognize the achievements of our participants and enhance the 
experience for everyone involved. 

In appreciation of your support, we will: 

• Recognize your business during event announcements. 

• Showcase your business on our social media platforms. 

• Include your logo or name in our event program and marketing materials. 

The Alberta Mounted Shooters Association is a volunteer-driven, non-profit organization committed 
to promoting the exciting sport of mounted shooting and supporting Alberta’s equestrian 
community. Your contribution will help us continue to provide valuable opportunities for riders of all 
ages and skill levels. 

If you are interested in contributing to our event or have any questions, please feel free to contact 
us. We would be happy to arrange a pick-up of your donation if needed. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support local riders and be part of an exciting 
community event. Your time and generosity are greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

 

The Alberta Mounted Shooters Association 
Email: amsashooterentries@gmail.com 
 
P.S. Contributions of any size are welcomed and greatly appreciated. Thank you for supporting local 
riders and our vibrant community! 
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